
Groton Recycling Committee Meeting 

Town Hall Small Meeting room, first floor  
Thursday, April 13th at 6 pm. 
 

Attendees Tessa David & Jamie King 

Guests Ian Peterson, Eagle Scout candidate, Charles Draper Stark, Westford Recycling 

Commission  

 

Meeting was opened at 6:08pm 

 

Agenda 

Welcomed guests. Ian described his project and successful education and promotion of textile 

recycling and collection containers at the Groton Transfer Station and Recycling Center. Ian also 

presented the earnings from the textile collection, $362.50. Tessa offered that supplies expended 

for the project be reimbursed to Ian for $22.81. 

 

Mr. Stark visited our committee to see another group and ask how take in and take our trash 

works for the town. Members pointed out the success depends on not  

 

Quorum not available to approve  prior meeting minutes 

 

Tessa described DEP Sustainable Material Recovery Program Grant - Addressing Unwanted 

Items (Contamination) that Groton received for the Transfer Station and Recycling Center. Tessa 

proposed that the committee support the grant recommendations and help with implementation. 

Jamie agreed. 

 

Adjourned at 7:00 pm 

 

Next Meeting May 11th at 7:00pm 

 

   


